
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite you into our wonderful EYFS settings for our first ‘Come 
Play With Me’ session on Friday 8th December at 3.10pm. 
 
These sessions will provide an opportunity for parents and carers to visit their child’s 
classroom and experience the resources your child has access to on a daily basis. 
The session will start at 3.10pm, please enter the classroom via the normal 
classroom doors in our outdoor area, the session will end at 3.30pm where you can 
then take your child home.  
 
Please note this is not an opportunity to discuss any concerns with your child’s class 
teacher but an opportunity to come and see the enhanced learning provision your 
child accesses at Radcliffe Hall. If you require an alternative meeting, please talk to 
your child’s class teacher. 
 
Morning nursery children are invited back into the session at 3.10pm, please come 
to the normal classroom doors via our outdoor area.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to one of the EYFS team. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Miss Rebecca Healey 
EYFS Lead 
  


